
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Calvillo, Angela (BOS)
To: Mchugh, Eileen (BOS)
Subject: FW: SUPPORTING BOS Agenda Item #31 Urging Congress to Support $100 Billion Relief Funding for Child Care

in the Next COVID-19 Relief Package File #200495
Date: Monday, May 18, 2020 2:50:18 PM

 
 

From: aeboken <aeboken@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 16, 2020 9:09 PM
To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>; BOS-Legislative Aides <bos-
legislative_aides@sfgov.org>
Subject: SUPPORTING BOS Agenda Item #31 Urging Congress to Support $100 Billion Relief Funding
for Child Care in the Next COVID-19 Relief Package File #200495
 

 

 
TO: Board of Supervisors members 
 
I am supporting the efforts of Congressional Representatives Clark, Hayes, Panneta, Bonamici, Davis
and Malinowski who authored the next COVID-19 relief package which includes $100 billion funding
for child care. 
 
Eileen Boken 
Chair, Land Use and Transportation Committee 
Coalition for San Francisco Neighborhoods*
 
* For identification purposes only. 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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